

## BEARWOOD Primary and Nursery School

Headteacher Mrs Laura Bennett Deputy Headteacher Mrs Natasha Guarguaglini Bearwood Primary and Nursery School Barons Road Bearwood Bournemouth BH11 9UN

Phone: 01202 590703 Fax: 01202 590703

email: school@bearwood.poole.sch.uk Web: www.bearwood.poole.sch.uk

## Learning, Enjoying & Succeeding Together

15<sup>th</sup> June 2023

Dear Parents & Carers,

## **MAPLE 2 CLASS TRIP**

As part of our Geography unit in the Summer Term, Maple 2 will be learning about coastlines . Therefore, we have arranged for Maple 2 to have an educational visit to a local beach on Tuesday 27<sup>th</sup> June. During the morning, we will be conducting fieldwork by understanding the features along the coastline and how coasts may have changed throughout history . In addition to this, we will have a water safety session with a RNLI lifeguard as part our safety curriculum. This will be a fantastic opportunity to develop children's understanding of coasts and safety through a hands-on, engaging experience. During the afternoon, the children will have the opportunity to take part in a number of fun activities on the beach as part of their Year 6 leavers celebration however this will not include going into the water.

As we will be outside for an extended period of time, we ask that children wear suitable clothing based on the weather. Please provide your child with the following on the day of trip:

- Comfortable shoes/trainers the children can walk in
- Sun cream applied before they come to school and also for them to apply to themselves during the trip
- A sun hat
- Weather appropriate clothing, preferably clothing they can comfortably move around in
- Sunglasses if available
- A packed lunch children who are signed up for a hot school dinner that day will have a packed lunch provided for them
- A refillable water bottle
- A small bag to carry their items in

There will be no change to the timings of the school day as the children will depart school at approximately 9:15am by coach and return before the end of the school day. We are also delighted to say that due to support from the PFA, we are able to provide this visit for free. Many thanks to everyone who has supported the PFA to make this possible.

Yours sincerely,

















